
February 22, 2018

RE: New Hampshire Municipal Fund

Dear Shareholder,

Due to the relatively small size of the Fund and therefore the lack of economies of scale, the Board of

Trustees of Integrity Viking Funds has made the decision to close and liquidate the New Hampshire

Municipal Fund effective on or about April 27, 2018. Accordingly, the Fund may no longer pursue its

stated investment objective. The New Hampshire Municipal Fund will begin liquidating its portfolio

and may invest in cash equivalents such as money market funds until all shares have been redeemed.

Shares of the New Hampshire Municipal Fund are no longer available for purchase. As a shareholder

of the Fund, we are contacting you to inform you of this and to explain your options. 

Shareholders have the option to exchange their shares into shares of any of our other Funds. The

exchange privilege allows you to exchange into another Integrity Viking Fund at net asset value,

meaning you will not have to pay any sales charge on the exchange. You may review information on

any of our other funds at integrityvikingfunds.com. To exchange your shares, please contact your

Financial Advisor or Integrity Shareholder Services at (800) 601-5593. You may also choose to

redeem your New Hampshire Municipal Fund shares. For tax purposes, either an exchange or a

redemption of shares will result in a taxable gain or loss.

Should you choose not to exchange or redeem your shares prior to the closing date, your shares will

automatically be redeemed at the share price on that date. The redemption payment will be sent to

the address of record for your account.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Integrity Viking Funds

Shareholder Services at (800) 601-5593 or contact your Financial Advisor.

Sincerely,

Shannon Radke

President/CEO

Integrity Viking Funds

Integrity Fund Services, LLC | 1 Main Street North | PO Box 759 | Minot, ND 58702

(701) 852-5292 |  (800) 601-5593 | integrityvikingfunds.com


